
Welcome to Hyde Park.
Communication is a big deal here and to get you plugged in to 

everything you want to be involved in we need some information from 
you. 
Here’s why...

Every week we send out by email the Monday Morning Memo. This has 
a list of the weekly Clubhouse events and announcements. 

The HOA, property management and the social committee also sends 
out occasional emails. 

We also send out a monthly Hyde Park Roster update that has all the 
homeowners listed along with photos of most of them. 

Not all the info you provide needs to be in the roster. If a phone number 
or email needs to be kept off the roster, please mark it as private.

Last Name:______________________________________________

1st Homeowners Name:_ _________________________________

2nd Homeowners Name:_________________________________

Address:________________________________________________

1st Homeowners Phone:___________________________________

2nd Homeowners Phone:__________________________________

1st Homeowner Birthday:_ ________________________________

2nd Homeowners Birthday:________________________________

1st Homeowners Email:___________________________________

2nd Homeowners Email:__________________________________

Move in Date: (Normally your closing date)_________________________

Legal: Lot__________Block:__________

We know this form won’t fit all households perfectly. Just adjust it 
as you need to in order to make it work for your perfect family.

Got questions?
Stephanie Farley is your 

neighbor who is the head of 
the welcoming committee.

Call her at 
918-645-6102 

or email: 
sfarley62@yahoo.com


